
From:   Sheri Nasim   

To:   Jose Trevino   
Date:   June 19, 2008

Subject:   FCC file number 0302-EX-ST-2008
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The application that is subject to this correspondence is still incomplete, so I am not sure why it has
already been forwarded to you for action.   That being the case, however, we are amending the
application to add the attachments already referenced in the application describing the conduct and
purpose of the operation.  I have also contacted our engineer to provide a response to your question on
the size of the ERP and will submit that response shortly.

Very truly yours,

Robert Clifton Burns
Powell Goldstein LLP   
901 New York Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20001
Telephone: (202) 624-3949
Email: cburns@pogolaw.com
Attorneys for Datron World Communications, Inc.


